
 
 
 
Discussed the State Firefighters Association new member application form needs to be 
completed and sent, along with $25 for the first year.  After the first year, the department 
pays the annual $15 for all active association members.   
 

JCurwen gave updates on the new grill purchase, a Blackstone from Costco possibly 
has the best price. 
 

Discussed the TVFD association getting a Costco card, the TVFD association does a lot 
of business with Costco. 
 

BWhitehouse asked about the association purchase of tables and chairs for sign out 
and use by the department members.  JCurwen to follow up with a vendor and provide 
the association with pricing. 
 

TTate asked about purchasing a new laptop computer and disposal of the old 
association computer and monitor.  Discussion to continue. 
 
LHerrera is updating the TVFD association website information with all members 
including seniors. 
 
The senior breakfast scheduled for Saturday May 4th.  Flyers to be sent. 
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